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Admission to Reception Class 2024 

The online admission form for admission to Reception Class is accessible using the following link:- 

https://blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Parents/appsummary.aspx 

If you have a child due to start primary school next September (born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 

August 2020), please ensure you complete the online admission form.  The closing dates are:-  
  

                           Primary School – 15th January 2024 
 

It is extremely important that the deadline is met as it can affect your chance of being offered your first 

choice school. 

If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office to arrange an appointment to 

complete the application online. 

 

 

S† Aidan’s Primary School  
A Church of England Academy   

https://blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/Parents/appsummary.aspx
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Outward Bound 2024 

The deadline for paying the deposit and securing a place has now passed however 

there are still a few places available. If any children in years 5 or 6 would like to go 

please pay the deposit of £40.00 via Schoolmoney.   

The residential trip is taking place from 18th March 2024 - 22nd March 2024 to The Outward Bound Trust in 

Ullswater. 

 

 

Christmas Pantomime 2023 – BEAUTY AND THE BEAST 

Our whole school panto trip is next Thursday!  The cost of the trip is £6.50 per pupil.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowball Disco 

It is the Snowball Disco tonight! 

Session 1 - Reception, Years 1 & 2 from 5.00pm-6.00pm 

Session 2 - Years 3/4/5 & 6 from 6.15pm-7.30pm 

 

 

 

Infant Nativity-A Wriggly Nativity 

The KS1 (Years Rec,1 & 2) concert will be held on Thursday 14th December.  There will be two 

performances of the concert which will be held during the school day at 10.00am and 

2.00pm. 

 

Tickets are £1.00 each, maximum of 4 tickets per family and can be purchased via 

Schoolmoney. Just select 1 option for the number of tickets you want to buy, for example 3 tickets, select 

the AM OR PM 3 tickets option, add to basket and at checkout you will be asked to pay £3.00.  Under 3’s 

are free if sitting on an adult’s knee. 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Thursday 21st December, we will be raising funds for Save the Children by 

paying £1.00 to come to school wearing a Christmas jumper.  If your child does not 

have a Christmas jumper, please do not buy one especially for this day; you could 

help your child decorate a jumper they already have by adding a few Christmas                

decorations. 

 

 

Selection Box Raffle 

We are having a selection box raffle on Thursday 21st December.  We are raising money 

for school funds.  The raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 27th November for 20p 

per ticket or £1.00 a strip. 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas Dinner is being served on Thursday 21st December (a vegetarian option is 

available). 

Children can choose this option on the morning of the 21st December.  If your child 

pays for a school dinner, the charge will be £2.41 payable via Schoolmoney. 
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Christmas Craft Afternoon 

Parents/carers are invited to take part in our Christmas Craft afternoon on Wednesday 

20th December at 1.30pm-2.50pm.  This is a great opportunity to work alongside your 

child or within a small group and take part in our Christmas craft activities. 

There will be tea/coffee/biscuits available in the hall until school finishes.  Children will 

not be released early to go home. 

Due to health and safety reasons, we cannot accommodate siblings and we can only offer each 

child one parent/carer place. The cost of this is just £1.00 and is payable at the office as you arrive and 

sign in. 

 

 

School Milk  

The parents of pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes have been sent a text message 

consent form this week requesting whether or not your child requires milk in the Spring term. It 

is extremely important that this is completed no later than Friday 15th December 2023, to 

enable the office staff to order the correct quanitity of milk for January.  If you do not 

complete the form, milk will not be ordered for your child next term. 

 

 

 

Afterschool clubs 

Next week is the last week for afterschool clubs on Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday’s.  Blackburn Rovers dance club on a Thursday will finish on Thursday 

14th December.  The last week for that club is Thursday 14th December. 

 

 

 

 

 

Head lice 

These cause much frustration amongst parents. Every school in the country has to constantly 

contend with this menace. To try and control the spread of head lice our policy is to contact 

parents of children who are seen to have head lice so that they can be collected, treated 

and returned to school. In most cases a child can return to school the same day.  

Please remember, if head lice are found then it is important to check every family member 

in the household and to check again a week later. 

Please note that we will authorise a maximum of half a day’s absence for head lice to be 

treated. Thank you for your support in this. 

 
Please can we ask that children with long hair try and keep it tied up tight, either in a ponytail or plait to 

try and prevent Head lice 
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Place2Be 

 

  
 

 

GFS (Girls Friendly Society) 

GFS is a social club held every Friday in the school hall for girls from year 1 upwards. 

They are holding a Christmas party in the school hall on Friday 15th December from 3.20pm-5.15pm 

If you would like your child to attend please message Marion on 07783 893857 to confirm their place. 
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St Aidan’s Church 

 

  
  

 

ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER  CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

96% 98% 100% 96% 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Christmas Carols concert-Blackburn Cathedral Monday 4th December 

Whole school Pantomime visit    Thursday 7th December 

Infant Nativity (10.00am/2.00pm)   Thursday 14th December 

Christmas crafts (PM)     Wednesday 20th December 

Christmas Jumper day/Christmas dinner  Thursday 21st December 

Christmas party KS1 (AM)/Selection Box raffle  

Christmas Carols in Church 2.00pm    

Christmas party KS2 (AM)     Friday 22nd December 

School closes 1.15pm     Friday 22nd December 

School reopens     Monday 8th January 
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Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week:  

 

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Rigby) 
   Lola & Noah Alfie  

Year 1           

(Miss Kay) 
 Reggie & Lamya Aliza 

Year 2         

(Miss Brindle) 
Lilly-Ann & Oakleyy Isabella 

Year 3         

(Miss Hunt) 
Achillea & Ibrahim Cole 

Year 4 

(Miss Yates) 
Sophie & Bailey  Freddie 

Year 5 

(Mrs Moss) 
Reece & Harvey Rafal 

Year 6 

(Miss Cornall) 
Sarah & Christiana Yousif 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


